as 1
West Suffolk
Objects
Neighbour 21 Gurlings Close, CB90EG

Dear Sir/Madam

| am surprised that | have not received a copy of this plan - as | had requested an update
& live adjacent to this area (Gurlings Close) | thought this was a legal requirement.

The School does not have any dropping off area & this will mean that many parents will
drive (because many may not be local, or have 2 school drop offs or be on their way to
work) &park & clog up areas around -including Anne Suckling Road or if the new plan to
leave Anne Suckling as an access point - Anne Suckling will become a rat run at dropping
off & picking uptimes. | also can see problems with the theoretical bus services being
able to go round the estate & being blocked by these & other parked cars.

Re Anne Suckling - we were promised at the very first open day that Anne Suckling
would not be an access to the new estate & this was reiterated to me when | rang the
planning officer a few months ago who reassured me that the only opening would be a
gated one only accessible for buses or emergency vehicles. If the road is made even one
way it still will cause issues for access on our estate because unlike the new
development we only have Anne Suckling as access to Wratting Road & already extra
parking on there (which will get worse when the other development plus allotments are
opened) is making driving hazardous & often only on a single side.

The new estate still has 2 road accesses without Anne Suckling -the Bypass (both
directions) & Wratting Road so there is no need to include Anne Suckling Road.

Using Anne Suckling could lead to it being blocked for emergency access or for
something as simple as the rubbish collections

Marie Karim

21 Gurlings Close

Haverhill

cb9 Oeg



